NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE ADEQUACY AND EFFECTIVENESS OF THE STORM WATER POLLUTION PRVENTION PROGRAM (SWPPP)

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:


NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing will be held on the 14th day of May, 2013 before the City Council of the City of Mendota at Mendota VFW Post 6690, 1300 Sibley Memorial Highway at 7:30 p.m. to hear all persons present upon the adequacy and effectiveness of the Mendota Storm Water Pollution Prevention Program and its components.


This Notice is given pursuant to Minnesota Law.

Dated:_4/12/2013




________________________

      






KimberLee West, City Clerk
